Subject: Re: Linking problem
Posted by dolik.rce on Mon, 21 Feb 2011 22:55:31 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

mirek wrote on Mon, 21 February 2011 09:45Maybe we could just change that linker option
instead?

Mirek
IMHO setting the library dependencies correctly is a cleaner solution. And safer, according to
Debian developers

Honza
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